
 
Year 5/6 Boys Football League  
Friday 24th September 2021  

 

Grayson (the football team captain) Reports: On the 24th September, the year 5 and 6 boys football 

team played away against a strong Pinchbeck East side. We worked together well as a team. We 

battled hard and created many chances that produced some great saves from their keeper. We also 

hit the post and bar but the ball wouldn’t go in. Unfortunately, we lost 1-0 with the Pinchbeck team 

scoring from their only chance in the match. Well done to all of the team for their tireless efforts 

during the match.  

 


